Handout #2,

Hello Strategic Learning Plan Sub-Committee Mémbers,

I am sorry for the tardiness of this email, however, | wanted to pass on to
you the message from the April 24, 2015 meeting of the Learning
Council. The Strategic Learning Plan Sub-committee was formed
(11/21/14) in order to complete a White Paper to be submitted.to the full
Learning Council by the end of the 2015 AY. The White Paper was to
outline the reasons that a Strategic Learning Plan was needed, begin to
identify what learning is at LCC, and to begin an initial outline of
components that a Strategic Learning Plan would like include.

The Learning Council encourages you to prioritize and expedite this work
in order to provide some product of your efforts by May 22. This product
need not be a full White Paper given the short time frame and the
multiple demands on your time. However, we hope that some initial
outline of the White Paper that could be the basis of work to be continued
in the Fall 2015 term can be submitted to the council by May 22.

Thanks for your work,

Phil



